
Our Catholic Faith - Chapter 5 - Small 
 

Across  

1. A study of and 
teaching about the 
"last things." 

5. ____ Judgment: 
The individual's 
judgment after death, 
when Christ will rule 
on one's eternal 
destiny. 

7. A serious violation 
of God's law of love 
that results in the loss 
of God's life. 

8. ____ Judgment: 
Jesus Christ's 

judgment of the living 
and the dead on the 
last day when he 
comes to establish 
God's kingdom fully. 

11. True sorrow for 
sins. 

13. An offense against 
God through a 
violation of truth, 
reason, and 
conscience. 

14. Eternal separation 
from God that results 
from a person dying 
after freely and 

deliberately choosing 
to act against God's 
will. 

15. A holy image. 

17. Catholic devotion 
to saints involves 
____, not worship. 

18. The most popular 
devotion to Mary. 

19. Bad habits or 
dispositions that turn 
us from the good and 
incline us to commit 
evil. 

20. ___ of Saints: The 
unity in Christ of all 
those he has 
redeemed. 

Down  

2. The Church dogma 
that teaches that the 
Blessed Mother was 
taken directly to 
heaven when her 
earthly life was over. 

3. Seeing God "face-
to-face" in heaven, the 
source of our eternal 
happiness. 
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4. The state of 
purification that takes 
place after death for 
those who need to be 
made clean and holy 
before meeting the all-
holy God in heaven. 

6. Catholic faith 
opposes the Hindu 
view of ____. 

9. Sins that are the 
root of other sins and 
vices. 

10. The primary 
sacrament of 
forgiveness. 

12. Actual sin that 
weakens and wounds 
our relationship with 
God, but does not 
destroy divine life in 
our souls. 

16. A perfect life of 
supreme happiness 
with God and the 
communion of saints 
for all eternity. 
 


